

THE KENNEY'S

MISSIONARIES TO GHANA, WEST AFRICA

August - October 2015

Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners,

I am sorry that it has been so long since my last prayer letter. We have been extremely busy. As I mentioned in my previous letter, I was going on a trip to Ghana with another missionary, Bro. Rick Osborn, in August and part of September. We were able to preach in five different national churches in Kumasi, Ghana.





We preached a week long youth conference also. There were over 200 in attendance. We had **5 precious souls turn to Christ for salvation!** Praise the Lord! We were able to go out with over 75 teens and their pastors passing out tracts. We passed out about 5,000 tracts over a five mile area. I have never experienced anything like it. They had banners with their church names on them. They marched along parade style blowing trumpets.





The trumpet playing caused the people to come out of their houses to see what was going on. It was such a blessing to see people so excited to get the gospel out. We had people coming up to us to receive a gospel tract.

PERSONAL INFORMATION
PO BOX 7
ORANGEBURG, SC 29116
(803) 596-9540
S

SENDING CHURCH
ORANGEBURG
BAPTIST TABERNACLE
3440 NORTH RD.
ORANGEBURG, SC 29118
(803) 534-5032

MISSION AGENCY

WWNTBM

P.O. BOX 725

KINGS MOUNTAIN, NC 28086

(704) 730-1440











We went down into the southern region of Ghana where I am going to be working and I was able to preach in a brand new church plant on a Wednesday night. There were three adults not including us and many children in attendance. We attended a Saturday Bible club, where there were around seventy five in attendance.

The charismatic movement has a very strong hold on the people in this area. There is a charismatic church right next to the house that we are looking at to rent. You can hear them all night long singing, dancing and carrying on. They call them "holy fire" churches. They are all about prosperity and receiving a "special blessing" from God. They allow the Ghanaians to keep their traditional ancestor worship and be a part of their church too. They are not teaching the true gospel, and are sending souls to hell with their false religion. Bro. Harrison, a missionary in Takoradi, took us to village after village without even one gospel witness. It broke my heart to see so many people that have not even had the chance to hear the gospel once. The harvest truly is plenteous, but the laborers are few! We must be about the Father's business. There is a lost and dying world out there! What are we going to do about it? Being in Ghana again definitely renewed the burden God has placed in our hearts. Please pray that we can finish up our deputation soon. We are going to have to raise 1000.00 more than we originally had planned, but we know that God is able. We are trusting in Him to send in the rest.

After I came back from Ghana we hit the ground running. We have been in Florida, Kentucky, Louisiana, Texas, back to Florida, and we are getting ready to leave for Oklahoma tomorrow. We have had three churches take us on. Thank you, Occupy One Baptist Church in Pitkin, Louisiana, Temple Baptist Church in Jacksonville, Florida, and Hilltop Baptist in Sunnyvale, Texas, for partnering with us to reach Ghana for Christ.

In His Service, The Jeremy Kenney Family Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa